
From the Vice-President 
I was unable to continue my article on the Edward Jones accounts identified as CH-1 and CH-2. 

So, I’m pushing the ‘PAUSE’ button on that article. I decided to share some photos of two of the 

activities at the church this fall. The first set of photos are of Larry and Mercy Vosseler’s 50th Wed-

ding Anniversary. Addy Hesse and I took the pictures. The second set is of the youth (and some 

kid-at-heart-adults) making their annual holiday apple pies. After helping peel apples, I took these 

photos of the rest of the group in action. I hope you enjoy them. Dottie Buss 


